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Date: August 10, 2023 

Subject: Request for Contingency Funds - Deposit Discrepancy Resolution & Surveillance 
Cameras 

Dear Commissioner’s Court 

The Tax Office is requesting contingency funds in the total amount of $7,079.75. These funds are 
necessary to address deposit discrepancies that have arisen between the Tax Office and Cadence 
Bank due to three incidents involving our daily deposits. 

The first incident occurred on November 28, 2022, resulting in a deposit discrepancy of 
$1,499.75. The second incident took place on December 01, 2022, and led to a deposit 
discrepancy of $80. The third incident took place on December 29, 2022, and led to a deposit 
discrepancy of $5,500. These discrepancies have raised concerns within our financial operations 
and have prompted us to take proactive measures to ensure the accuracy of our deposit processes. 

Since these incidents came to light, both the Tax Office and Cadence Bank have taken significant 
steps to address the operational inadequacies that contributed to these discrepancies. Cadence 
Bank has enacted enhanced bag verification procedures, expedited deposit processing, and 
introduced an immediate notification policy. These actions reflect the bank's commitment to 
rectifying its shortcomings and maintaining a transparent and reliable partnership. 

The Tax Office, likewise, has undertaken substantial initiatives to enhance our financial 
safeguarding process. We have augmented our dual control processes within our safe room and 
adjusted safe combinations to reinforce security measures. In addition, we have added restricted 
access to accounting functions and limited access to the department to only authorized personnel. 
Furthermore, we have revised our bank deposit reconciliation frequency from monthly to daily to 
enable more accurate and timely oversight of our financial transactions. 

To ensure comprehensive security across all Tax Office locations, we intend to install 
comprehensive surveillance systems in all locations. These systems will provide an additional 
layer of protection and oversight, contributing to the maintenance of our financial integrity. 

Given the steps taken by both parties to address these discrepancies and strengthen our financial 
operations, we kindly request the allocation of contingency funds in the total amount of 
$7,079.75. This will enable us to close the existing deposit gap. 

We greatly appreciate your attention to this matter and your continued support.  


